
16 April 2016 

Consulate-General of Japan in Hong Kong 

 

 

Regarding the Earthquake centred in the  

Kumamoto Region of Kumamoto Prefecture 

 

 

The Consulate-General of Japan in Hong Kong expresses the deepest 

condolences to those who lost lives in the Earthquake centred in the 

Kumamoto Region of Kumamoto Prefecture and offers heartfelt our 

sympathy to all those injured or affected by the disaster. 

 

For the latest information on the Earthquake, please refer to the 

following websites. 

 

The office of the Prime Minister (Japanese): 

http://www.kantei.go.jp/jp/headline/h280414earthquake.html 

 

Japan Meteorological Agency (English): 

http://www.jma.go.jp/en/quake/ 

 

 

cf. The Government of the Hong Kong SAR issued an Outbound Travel Alert 

for the residents of Hong Kong on 16 April 2016: 

http://www.sb.gov.hk/eng/ota/ 
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